
CITY OF KEMPNER 
POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This will give notice that a possible quorum of the City of Kempner Council 
Members may be present for our Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event at 
Kempner City Hall on Saturday, February 26, 2022 from 9 am to 1 pm.    

 

Kempner City Hall is located at: 12288 US Hwy 190, Kempner TX 76539 

 
 

Notice Posted on Wednesday, February 23, 2022 on or before 5:00 pm. 
Posted by: David Williams, City Manager 

 

 


